
 

 

 

STATEMENT 

 

The Management Board of the Association of Accountants and Auditors of the 

Republic of Srpska at its 16
th

 session held on November 26
th
 2015 considered 

the European Accountants Federation’s proposal on the admission of the 

Association to this Federation and related membership fees.    

Given the importance of the Srpska’s Association admittance to this 

international association the Association of Accountants and Auditors of 

Republic of Srpska and the Association of Accountants, Auditors and Financial 

Workers of Federation of BiH agreed to share a membership fee in a way to 

have Srpska’s Association pay 1/3 (or 33%) and the Association of the 

Federation BiH to pay 2/3 (or 67%) of the fee.  

The Srpska’s Association and the Association of the Federation BiH have meet 

all the membership requirements and received a full membership approval from 

the Federation of European Accountants and this will be proclaimed at the 

annual meeting of the Members’ Assembly of the Federation to be held in 

Brussels on 16
th
 December 2015.  

 


